
JOHN CLOUGH, MEMBER 
Mr. Clough was appointed in March 2017. He retired from the Coles County Sheriff's Office after 
23 years of service. Mr. Clough began his career at Coles County as a Correctional Officer after 
his honorable discharge from the United States Marine Corps. While serving in corrections, he 
received a commendation for saving the life of an inmate and the Outstanding Correctional 
Officer Award from the Illinois Sheriff's Association. After transferring to the Patrol Division, he 
served in a variety of duties and assignments. K9 handler, Traffic Crash Investigator, Patrol 
Supervisor, Crisis Response Team (S.W.A.T.) and Detective. Mr. Clough has received awards 
in recognition for his efforts in DUI enforcement from the Alliance Against Intoxicated Motorists, 
Mothers Against Drunk Driving and the Illinois Department of Transportation.  
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